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The meeting was called to order by Commissioner Whitfield. Clerk Wise 
presented the Board with a detailed 1997-98 Budget. 

Don A. O'Bryan, Grants Coordinator presented the Board with a Scope of 
Work for Debris Removal. After a lengthy discussion a motion 
was made by Commissioner Bowden, seconded by Commissioner Grant and 
carried to authorize Mr. O'Bryan to take three (3) bid quotes for 
Debris Removal based on the aforementioned scope of work. 

Clerk Wise and the Board discussed in length the County's Budget . Mr. 
O'Bryan stressed the importance that all DSR's to be co.ordinated 
through the Emergency Management Office under the direction of the 
Co.unty Commissioners. 

Mr. O'Bryan stated that the shelter at the Blountstown .Gym had been 
closed. 

The Board directed Clerk Wise, Attor ney Fuqua and Mr . O'Bryan to work 
together in preparing a Resolution for tqe waiver of the 12.5% that 
the County is responsible for paying on Public Assistance DSR's. 

There being no further business, the Board did adjourn at 4:45 P.M. 
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